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The Faculty Affairs Committee met twice since our last update in April 2021, most recently on May 
5 and Aug 24 2022. The focus of these meetings has been the Board of Regents changes to the 
Annual Evaluation and Post Tenure Review policies including addition of student success activities. 
We received nine documents the end of spring semester from the Working Group on Faculty 
Evaluation Policies and Practices (FEPP) that was tasked to align UGA policies with the new USG 
policies. The FAC reviewed, revised, and moved all documents to EC and are now before you today. 
The FAC wants to thank the FEPP Working Group for all their hard work on behalf of UGA.  
 
This concludes the report from Faculty Affairs. 


